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QUALITY REFERENCE according to the IPC-A-610F standard 

 

ACE electronics uses the standard IPC-A-610F, called 

"Acceptability of Electronic Assemblies - July 2014", as the 

basic reference for the required quality of all electronic 

assemblies. 

All activities are carried out in accordance with the 

recommendations of this standard, but the operational 

staff is administratively not IPC-qualified. 

In consultation with the customers, the quality delivered is 

continuously monitored at all levels in the spirit of this IPC 

standard and, where necessary, adjusted during the 

production process. 

The results are registered and reported at regular intervals 

in accordance with the guidelines stated in the internal 

ISO-9001: 2015 quality system. 
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